
 
 

 
 
20 July 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
 
Oasis and Sodexo are delighted to be partnering once again to be the caterers for your academy.  
 
We are writing to you to let you know that after some careful consideration, we are having to 
change the pricing to school meals. Having held the price at a fixed level for some time, academy 
meals will need to increase from £2.25 to £2.40 from September 1st 2023. This is still significantly 
below the national average for school meals and we hope still offers excellent value. 
 
Working together with Oasis, we will continue to offer an exciting and varied range of meals, which 
are both healthy and nutritious.  
 
All our menus are developed in line with the nutritional standards set by the School Food Trust and 
the Government’s Food Policy in Schools.  
 
We do appreciate the tough challenging economic times that we are all enduring, but we are sure 
you understand that maintaining quality school meals, along with a skilled team to provide these, 
are a critical part of a child’s journey thought school.  
 
This price increase is of course a decision we have made reluctantly, however we are confident that 
we can continue to deliver an excellent, value-for-money lunch service for our pupils.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Oasis Community Learning and Sodexo 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
Sample menu for Primary (up to date menus are found on the academy website) 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
Sample menu for Secondary (up to date menus can be found on the academy website) 
 
 


